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Note to File

November 20, 2006
Louie Azzolini, consultant for the Yellowknives Dene First Nation called me regarding the Information Requests that have been issued to the YKDFN for the environmental assessment of Consolidated Goldwin Ventures’ and Sidon International’s mineral exploration projects.

Mr. Azzolini informed me that the YKDFN is indeed following up on the issue of the outstanding IRs, which were brought up by the Review Board in its recent correspondence to the YKDFN.  Mr. Azzolini mentioned that the YKDFN’s Treaty Entitlement Office has engaged the services of Joe Acorn to assist in responding to the Information Requests.  He mentioned that a meeting is to be held this week with Rachel Crapeau regarding the IRs.  Mr. Azzolini suggested that by next week the YKDFN should be able to provide a definitive date for the submission of the IRs.  Mr. Azzolini further confirmed the commitment of the YKDFN to the environmental assessment process.

Patrick Duxbury

Environmental Assessment Officer
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